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To : "MACDONALD Debbie-Jo"

Subject : Galilee Coal Project - Waratah
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Morning Debbie-Jo,

Following on from our phone conversation this morning please find below some dot points on the current progress of the Waratah
Environmental Management Plan (EM Plan):

e 22 July 2015 —-Waratah submitted a draft EM Plan to review to determine if content requirements were met;

e 19 August—EHP determined that the draft EM Plan does not yet meet content requirements. EHP provided comments and
recommendations to Waratah advising of the additional information that needed to be included in the EM Plan to meet content
requirements. EHP recommended that Waratah re-submit the draft EM Plan for a subsequent pre-lodgement review to ensure that all
the issues have been addressed prior to formal submission.

The additional information that is required to be included should be available within the EIS documents and other reports undertaken by the
applicant. There were no major issues identified that we would consider as being able to hold up the process.

Based on our conversation, it seems a bit early for Waratah to be requesting an extension from the 30 October to 31 December 2015.

Kind regards,

Rachel Copp

Senior Environmental Officer (Assessment)

Business Centre (Coal) | Coal and Central Qld Compliance
Department of Environment and Heritage Protection

P 07 4987 9345

99 Hospital Road, Emerald QLD 4720
PO Box 3028, Emerald QLD 4720
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